
Kermit Geary 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear hermit, 

reception 

direction 

THE NORTHERN COLORADO BROADCASTING CO. 

Fort Collins , Colorado 

SALES OFFICE, ARMSTRONG HOTEL 

TELEPHONE 812 

Thank you for your ery nice letter reporting 
of our Freq check run at 15Aî,; Oct -14th. 

We must have been reaching out very well in your 
as I had a letter from Corning, NY also. 

This 20 watts does quite well I think to reach 
out like it does since there are over 1b0 stations on l)4.00 kc 
and more being added all the time. Our regular check time 

is the 2nd Thursday of each month at the time you heard us. 

Cordially yours, 

Harold G. Austin, Ch. En;n. 


